
Scott A. Stoll
Direct: 416.865.4703

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com

October 8, 2010

BY COURIER AND RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor, Box 2329
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Detour Gold Updated Application for Leave to Construct
EB-2010-0243

Please find enclosed the updated Application for Leave to Construct which now includes 
Hydro One's Customer Impact Assessment (Exhibit B, Tab 6, Schedule 3).  

Yours truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Scott A. Stoll
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